PROPERTY LEAD MEMBER BRIEFING
23rd November, 2010

Meeting commenced:
3.00 p.m.
"
ended:
3.20 p.m.
PRESENT:
Councillor David Lancaster - in the Chair
Councillors Peter Connor and Alice Smyth

Peter Openshaw - Associate Director, Urban Vision

Rob Pickering - Assistant Director, Economic Futures

Steve Durbar - Corporate Property Manager

Richard Wynne - Director of Property and Development, Urban Vision

Andy Hamer - Office Accommodation Manager, Urban Vision

Paul Dyson - Asset Management Officer

Leanne Nealon - Democratic Services Officer

42.
MINUTES

The minutes of the briefing held on 9th November, 2010, were agreed as a correct 
record.
43.
DECISION TAKEN UNDER DELEGATED AUTHORITY

A report was submitted on the following matter, which was dealt with as indicated by the Lead Member for Property, in accordance with the powers delegated to him in the appropriate paragraphs of the City Council’s Scheme of Delegation:-


Demolition of Salford Methodist Church, Langworthy

RESOLVED:
THAT approval be given to the appointment of P. McGuiness Limited to progress the demolition of the Salford Methodist Church building, at a cost of £127,500, following its vacation by the current users.
44.
EXCLUSION OF THE PUBLIC

RESOLVED:
THAT under section 100A(4) of the Local Government Act 1972, the 
public be excluded from the meeting for the following item, as detailed in minute 46 
below on the grounds that, it involves the likely disclosure of exempt information as 

specified in Paragraph 3 of Schedule 12A to the Act.
45.
DECISION TAKEN UNDER DELEGATED AUTHORITY

A report was submitted on the following matter, which was dealt with as indicated by 
the Lead Member for Property, in accordance with the powers delegated to him in 
the appropriate paragraphs of the City Council's Scheme of Delegation.  

Sale of Land and Properties at Alder Street and Highfield Road, Langworthy
Councillor David Lancaster deferred consideration of this item in so far as it related to him as Lead Member for Property.

Certain elements of this item were also subject to approval by Councillor Peter Connor as Lead Member for Housing, and he in turn approved the proposed new housing and refurbishment of existing houses by Great Places Housing Group at Alder Street and Highfield Road, Langworthy, Salford.
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